
   Shades Mountain Baptist Church  

 Senior Recognition Service  

        

March 20, 2018 

  

Dear Parents:  

  

We look forward to recognizing your seniors in their caps and gowns on Sunday, May 19, 2019 in 

the 9:30 worship service in the Conference Center. Thank you for submitting your child’s baby 

and senior pictures as we prepare for this special day by March 24, 2019.  These photos will be 

used in the 9:30 service slideshow and/or worship guide, as well as a special slideshow in the 

Fellowship Hall for lunch. Please see the attached handout for specific instructions for 

submitting photos.    

Please have your senior students meet us in Dobbins 535 at 8:00am in their caps and gowns to 

lineup for the service. The students will sit together in the worship service for the entire service. 

Following the morning worship service, a luncheon will be held at SMBC’s Fellowship Hall 

honoring the graduates.  Due to the size of the senior class and the amount of space in the 

Fellowship Hall, graduates are limited to four guests.  Your senior’s lunch is complimentary, but 

guests attend at their own expense--$15 per guest.     

The deadline for all luncheon reservations is April 14th.  Please register your student online at 

http://www.shades.org/events/senior-graduation-sunday  before April 14.  We need everyone 

to register on the website regardless of whether you plan to attend the service and/or the 

luncheon.  The website requests important information concerning your senior’s future plans 

needed for the recognition service and worship guide.  This is the only way we will know your 

student’s plan for Senior Recognition Day.  

You are guaranteed the option of 4 guest lunch reservations only if you meet the April 14th 

deadline.  Following April 14, reservations will be tallied and any available seats will be awarded 

to those who requested additional reservations.  If requesting extras, we recommend that you 

register as soon as possible since additional requests are filled in the order they are received.  

In early May, you will receive a letter with final details concerning the Senior Recognition 

Service.  If you have any questions, please call.  We have truly been blessed by the opportunity 

to work with the senior class this year, and now it is time to honor them.  Thank you for your 

cooperation in making this a memorable day.    

In His Service,  

Lynn Garnett:  902-3830 (8:00 SS Director)  

Andrew Johnson: ajohnson@shades.org (Student Minister) 

Melissa Carlisle: mcarlisle@shades.org (Student Ministry Assistant)  
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